
Activities Unique and Connected 
 
Kampen, 3 september 2025 
 
The 22nd of August 2025 we have founded our foundation 
at Van der Laan Notariaat in Oldebroek, the Netherlands. 
 
Since then we have begun making our website, finding 
some publicity, setting up a business bank account and 
setting up a personal PayPal account for our international donations. 
 
Our first board meeting will take place at the 19th of September where we will discuss 
further activities. 


